
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Thursday, October 5, 2023. 

______ We are excited to announce the start of GIVE club next week! 

Please join us in the library Tuesday, October 10th after you are excused 

from the Commons during lunch.  Anyone is welcome to join the club! 

Please sign up on the door to the library if you would like to attend. GIVE 

club is a fun leadership club that connects students who like to help the 

community. We plan fun projects like food drives, clothing collections, and 

raise money for organizations in need. 

______ Just a reminder to 7th and 8th grade students, that National Junior 

Honors Society Applications are due by Wed., October 11th at 4pm. The 

link to the application was sent to your school email. If you need help 

getting your Grade Point Average, Mrs. Perez, in the office, or Ms. Barbeau 

and Mr. Anderson can give it to you.  If you have any other questions about 

the application, feel free to contact either Ms. Barbeau or Mr. Anderson. 

______ Robotics Club is cancelled today.  The next meeting will be next 

Wednesday, October 11. 

______ Study Club meets today after school in the Library.  Please sign up 

for the Activity Bus at lunch if you need a ride home at 4 PM. 

______ Congratulations to the Softball Team on a 17-2 win versus Voyager 

Middle School.  Shout out to Sadie Pritchard, who pitched an amazing 

game, Cora Augustine, who was awesome behind the plate, and Ashlyn 

Noller, who hit an in the park home run!  Go GUARDIANS! 

______ Yesterday, the Guardians football team traveled to Explorer for their 

first game.  In a losing effort, the team showed Grit and 

growth.  Touchdowns were scored by Nate Marklund and David 

Power.  Gabe Schillfarth led all players with 3 catches, including 2 for extra 

points.  Paul Charleston was a Rock at Center that gave the offense a 

chance with his leadership and efficient play.  Next game is here next 

Wednesday against Evergreen. 

______ Today we have a Cross Country meet at Explorer Middle School.  

The team will be dismissed from school at the regular time.  Go 

GUARDIANS! 



______ The first day of tryouts for Boys Basketball, Girls Volleyball, and 

Soccer has been moved to October 30.  If you have already signed up, 

check your email for a message from FinalForms that may require your 

attention. Please see Mrs. Trachte at the Office if you need help signing on 

to FinalForms.  Make sure you are eligible on the first day of tryouts! 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another 

language, sign up by October 31st to take the World Language Assessment 

to earn High School language credits. The forms are available in the kiosk 

near the Counseling Office. There will only be one testing opportunity this 

year, and the next WLA testing window will open in 2025. Bring your 

completed form along with your $10 cash or check payment to Mrs. 

Trachte in the Main Office. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 


